




From: Ryan, Tim FPB:EX
To: Harkema, John FLNR:EX
Cc: Zielke, Ken FPB:EX; Clarke, Dave FPB:EX; Thomson, Rob N FPB:EX; Weese, Kristine FLNR:EX
Subject: Lake Koocanusa Campfire Ban and Recreation Issues Complaint Investigation Report November 2009 - IRC 159
Date: Monday, January 25, 2016 12:46:56 PM

Dear John Harkema,
 
Today I was made aware that the Forest Practices Board did not receive a formal response from the
 Director of Compliance and Enforcement of the Ministry of Forests & Range on the
 recommendation contained in the Lake Koocanusa Campfire Ban and Recreation Issues Complaint
 Investigation Report, November 2009 - IRC 159.
 
I have been forwarded an email (attached below) from you dated January 20, 2016, that describes
 the response that was informally presented to the Board sometime likely in 2010.
 
I accept this response and will now close the file.
 
Thank you and kind regards,
 
Timothy S. Ryan   RPF
Chair | Forest Practices Board
#310 - 1675 Douglas Street | Victoria, BC | CANADA  V8W 9R1
 
P 250 213 4701 | M 604 868 9558 | tim.ryan@gov.bc.ca
www.bcfpb.ca
 

 
 
 

From: Harkema, John FLNR:EX 
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 9:18 AM
To: Weese, Kristine FLNR:EX <Kristine.Weese@gov.bc.ca>
Cc: Thomson, Rob N FPB:EX <Rob.Thomson@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Re: Lake Kookanusa recommendation
 
Hi Rob
 
The following is our informal response to the 2009 report:

·         We recommended not developing a reciprocal agreement with Alberta, as in Canada we
 already have established methods in regards to collecting on outstand court debts within
 Canadian jurisdictions 

·         Linking to motor vehicle licencing is being explored/undertaken where there is a direct link
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 with a motor vehicle operations type of offence. 
·         The Forest and Range Practices Act (FRPA) is not going to be linked to DL; but issue is being

 discussed under the Resource Road legislative initiative, as then there is again a possible
 direct link to a person’s use/operation of a motor vehicle.

·         At this time there is not a strong enough rational to be made for including other non-motor
 vehicle use provisions.


